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We had to reschedule our luncheon fundraiser for Rebel Teach.  Mark your 
calendar with our new date and location:   
 

Saturday, March 29 at 12:30 p.m.  
Chicken N Pickle, 3381 St. Rose Parkway, Henderson, 89052    
at the corner of St. Rose Parkway and Maryland Parkway.  Watch for 
more details from Emily Ladner. 

 
Did you miss the early DKG Convention registration deadline?  No worries!! 
You can still register until April 25.  Need a form?  Download one from our 
website:  dkgnv.org and click on Convention Registration.  Easy! 
 
Since our last meeting:  VP Carolyn O’Mara and Secretary Emily Ladner 
took the socks and underwear we collected at our December meeting to 
Robert Taylor Elementary School.  They were very appreciative.  Thanks to 
everyone for their generous donations. 
 
In case you missed the January meeting, Epsilon approved a gift of $100 be 
sent to DKG’s Emergency Fund, designated to help those affected by the 
California wild[res.   
 
Watch for Emily’s updates for the March meeting.  Hope to see you then. 
 
President Penny Thompson 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 



 
 


